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Meeting Individual Needs 

12th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

It is with great pleasure that I am writing to inform you that after a rigorous recruitment procedure 
the governors have successfully appointed Mrs. Lisa Williams as the new Headteacher of 
Haughton School. Lisa will begin her role with us in September.  

Lisa is a very experienced leader with excellent knowledge of special educational needs. She was 
keen to share these initial words with you:  

 

"Hello everyone,  
 
I feel very fortunate to be able to write this hello to you all as the 
incoming Head Teacher of Haughton School. From the first 
moment I visited the school, I knew I wanted to join the 
Haughton family and feel both honoured and excited to have the 
opportunity to now be part of it.  
 
I look forward to meeting you all and working together to help 
our children achieve and succeed." 
 

 

Lisa will be spending time in school during the remainder of this academic year, meeting the 
children, staff and working alongside Gill and the leadership team to ensure a smooth transition 
into her role.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Jayne Stevens 
Chair of Governors 
 

 


